
HOST FAMILIES NEEDED
F O R  S I S T E R  C I T Y  E X C H A N G E  P R O G R A M

The Wilsonville Sister City Advisory Board will be welcoming Middle  School
students and chaperones from Kitakata, Japan to Wilsonville, Oregon from

October 28 through November 7, 2023 and are in need of host families! There
will be organized day trips during the week where transportation to and from
City Hall will be needed. If interested in being a host family, email Recreation

Coordinator Erica Behler at behler@ci.wilsonville.or.us



A Host Family information night will be held on Thursday, July 13 at 6pm at
the Wilsonville Library, Oak Room.  


